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HOUSING — GOVERNMENT WORKER ACCOMMODATION — KIMBERLEY 
1762. Hon Neil Thomson to the minister representing the Minister for Housing: 
I follow up my previous question on 15 June 2022, relating to the availability of Government worker accommodation 
in the Kimberley for Health and I ask, what has been the cost of private rental subsidies for eligible public servants 
for the following financial years: 
(a) 2021–2022; 
(b) 2022–2023; and 
(c) 2023–2024 (to date)? 
Hon Jackie Jarvis replied: 
(a)–(c) The Department of Communities allocates properties to client agencies so that they may then lease to 

their staff. These properties are then managed by the individual client agency. 
The Department of Health is responsible for the rent setting policies of its tenants. This question should 
be directed to the Minister for Health. 
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